
8 April 2013 

Dear Chris and Geoff 

Geoff and I would like to sincerely thank you both for helping to making our wedding day so special.  

Chris, you were a very patient wedding planner for us and nothing was too much trouble.  The 

presentation of the venue was just beautiful and the fairy lights in the evening made it look quite 

magical. 

The food was carefully planned and the presentation on the night wonderful.  There was many a 

compliment made to us on the food.   

Chris, the flowers were just what I wanted, and were made extra special with the detail I asked for 

added.  Loved them. 

The use of Rose Cottage on the wedding day was great and I would recommend this to any wedding 

party to get ready.  It was such a relaxing environment and we were encouraged to make ourselves 

at home, which we did. 

Chris, we would recommend The Olde Creamery to anyone for their special day.  We cannot speak 

more highly of our experience with you.  You just made it so easy for us. We had a very stress free 

day knowing that everything was in very good hands. 

Warm Regards 

Dianne and Geoff Bush 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


